i Embassy of the United States of America

Baku, Arzerbmjun
April 4, 2012

T'e Whom It May Concern;

This is to confirm that A-Qroup has been providing the medical insurance plan to the locally employed
employees of the U.S. Embassy Baku since 2004,
During this period we were satisfied by the quality and responsiveness of the A-Qroup staff.

Sincerely,

George Rivas
Contracting Officer
US Embassy Baku



